December 2023

Christmas Greetings,

I am continuing an old tradition of the Christmas holiday letter (Brag Rag as a friend once called it).
This year again I've been very busy and | feel very blessed with good health and strong family
relationships.

Lindsay is attending Boston College with an interest in pre-law. She spent part of the past summer
studying abroad in Portugal.

Nicholas moved cross country to Cedar City in southern Utah. Nick is enrolled in flight school for
helicopter pilots at S. Utah University. He has completed 3 of the 5 certificates he needs to become an
instructor. Currently he is rated to fly solo, in IFR conditions and as a commercial pilot. This spring he
will complete two instructor programs and then graduate from SUU.

Joseph and Hannah are the proud parents of Ceci and her younger brother Lewis. This past summer,
they bought a home and moved to Toledo where Joseph is enrolled at the Toledo Medical School to
become a Physician Assistant. Hannah is a RN with a hospice organization where she assist patients in
their homes. I'm glad | don’t have to keep up with their busy schedule.

The real estate business has been very exciting. With multiple offers, appraisal gaps and escalation
clauses, |feel good that | can use some of my 20+ years of real estate experience to assist buyers and
sellers in this complex RE market. | spend most of my free time biking and walking the White Pine Trail.
This summer | logged nearly 1,500 miles on my bicycle. | have been playing golf in several men’s leagues.
I enjoy traveling and as such | visited Nick in Utah, Lindsay in Boston and my grandchildren in Toledo.

The Meier family wish you and your family a Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year.

lim, Lindsay, Nicholas, Joseph and Hannah, Ceci AND Lewis.




